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Ethiopia: The team from McDonough, GA has just returned from Ethiopia where they ministered 
in Addis, Dukem, and Arba Minch. Preliminary reports are that they had a very successful trip. 
We look forward to hearing their full report and will relay that to you in a future newsletter.  There 
is a new development regarding a possible medical ministry to the community in the Dukem area, 
where Cross Pointe Christian Academy is located. Haile is in discussions with local medical 
professionals regarding the possibility of using some of the school facilities to operate a medical 
clinic, which will be open to the local community. A major priority, right now, is completion of a 
facility to house the high school students. The government will not allow the school to expand to 
include high school students unless they are taught in a facility that is separate from the lower 
grades. The Lord has blessed and we are now only about $3,000 short of the necessary funds to 
complete construction of the new addition. 

From the Chairman: “We always thank God for all of you, making mention of you constantly in our 
prayers. We recall, in the presence of our God and Father, your work produced by faith, your 
labor motivated by love, and your endurance inspired by hope in our Lord Jesus Christ.” (I Thess. 
1:2-3) As we approach the Thanksgiving season, the EIM family certainly has much for which to 
be thankful. God has blessed this ministry in so many ways. To begin with, He chose to use us 
when He could have just as easily chosen to use others. He has shown Himself mighty in so 
many ways. Among other things, this year we have seen hundreds of thousands of people saved, 
hundreds of pastors have received training, thousands of Bibles and scripture portions have been 
distributed, the new print shop is up and running, and construction has begun on the multi-
purpose building.  

However, one of the things we are most thankful for is you, our friends and supporters. If it were 
not for your prayers, participation, encouragement, and financial support Ebenezer International 
Ministries could not function, yea, could not exist. We are always conscious of the fact that every 
good thing that has been accomplished through EIM is the direct result of your faithfulness, 
motivated by love, and inspired by hope in our Lord Jesus Christ. We want to sincerely and 
humbly express our thanks to all of you for allowing God to use you to bring the Gospel to the 
people of Ethiopia.  We offer up a special prayer of thanks for each of you. May God bless you 
many times over for your service and support of the ministries of EIM. 

Have A Blessed Thanksgiving, 

Bill  

 

(If you have a change of address please notify us so that we can continue to send our newsletter. The 
post office will not forward bulk mail.)         
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